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I am in support of SB 5505 as we are in dire need of affordable housing everywhere. 

There are many people I have seen sit on a waitlist for up to 7 years waiting for a 

descent and affordable place to live for them and their loved ones. Everyone 

deserves a to have a clean and descent place to call their home. There are many 

people that are also at a pint where they may not qualify for Low Income programs 

any longer but continue to stay because they cannot afford to get into their own 

homes. If there were more affordable homes built it would make a pathway for ne 

homeowners in turn leave the affordable housing for those in need.  

 

We definitely need more permanent supportive housing for those less fortunate. 

There are many people with disabilities needing full time support; however, there is 

not enough placements in decent and affordable care homes for our most vulnerable 

individuals, please help us. I see the need every day of more affordable homes. 


